
 

Public Information Notice 
April 13, 2021 

Barry Downe Road Infrastructure Improvements 
The City of Greater Sudbury will be completing Infrastructure Improvements on             
Barry Downe Road, from the Kingsway to 150 m North of Westmount Avenue.  

Construction Details: 
• Cycle infrastructure upgrades, 
• Asphalt paving, 
• Concrete sidewalk and curb 

replacement,  
• Watermain rehabilitation 
• Storm sewer improvements 
• Lighting upgrades 
• Traffic signal replacement 
• Utility relocations 
• AODA upgrades 

 
Expected Start Date: Spring 2021 
 
Expected End Date: Fall 2021 
 
Surface Asphalt to be placed in Spring 2022 
 
*Timeline is subject to change* 

 
On March 24, 2020, the Province of Ontario classified the construction industry as essential. Work on the approved 
2021 capital budget is ongoing and the City is committed to the planned infrastructure improvements. 
 
Under normal circumstances, the City would hold public information sessions to explain these projects and their impact 
on communities. Instead, we are publishing information online and asking residents to review these documents from 
their homes. 
 
Residents can visit our website to obtain information and review the construction plans. 
www.greatersudbury.ca/2021construction 
 

Questions about construction can be directed to: 
 
Contract Administrator  Project Manager:    Councillor: 
Brenan Kennedy (AECOM) Andrew Peltomaki    Bill Leduc, Ward 11 
705-669-4700 705-690-5541     705-665-5873 
Brenan.Kennedy@aecom.com  Andrew.Peltomaki@greatersudbury.ca Bill.Leduc@greatersudbury.ca  

Moose Mountain Mine 
Road Bridge 
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